
 
 
BSW CCG Guidance on PPE: 

 
Social care should have had a stock of PPE delivered, including; Fluid resistant 
surgical face masks, plastic aprons and gloves.  

 
• You should order PPE from your usual suppliers.  

• If your normal supply route is not through NHS Supply Chain and if you have 

immediate concerns over you supply of PPE contact the dedicated line for, 

the health and social care sector:  

• If you continue to have problems obtaining PPE please continue to 

escalate to BSW ICC    

• Push model for PPE may be coming however we are awaiting clarification on 

this.  

• Liaise with other services to try and obtain some PPE 

  

The National Supply Disruption line  

Tel: 0800 915 9964  

Email: supplydisruptionservice@nhsbsa.nhs.uk 

 
If your usual supplier is low on stock, for any reason the following suppliers can be 
contacted, who either have or will be receiving PPE stock shortly: 
 
Careshop - coronavirus@careshop.co.uk  
 
Blueleaf Care - 03300 552288 emergencystock@blueleafcare.com (Send email 
first)  
 
Delivernet - 01756 70 60 50 kevin.newhouse@delivernet.co.uk  
 
Countrywide Healthcare - 01226 719090 enquiries@countrywidehealthcare.co.uk 

 
The CCG will continue to escalate the need to get PPE delivered to the three 
Local Authorities within BSW to enable supplies to then be distributed to the 
care providers. 
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